From: Mark Gordon

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Saturday, January 13, 2024 8:56:17 PM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

Please stop the stupidity. You cannot replace the water to Anchorage without building another dam, and there's no
need to end the power generation. Just stop it. dancing to zealots and extremists has to come to an end. end it here,

please.
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